
NST Meeting Minutes 

6/11/2012 

Call to Order at 7:13 PM 

Officers present were President Walter B. Hollman, Sr., Vice President Aaron Barnett, Treasurer Sue 
Williams, and SGT-At-Arms Arnold Goering. 
 
The minutes were read by Officer Bryen Glass. A motion was made and seconded to accept the 
minutes, and the motion carried. 
 
Treasurer Sue Williams provided a status of the Bank account. 
 
Nancy Cadigan briefed us on the Baltimore County Public Libraries activities. 
 
 
The community membership discussed their community issues.  
 
Old Business 
 

It was reported that the new Post Office Box 7664 is locate in Gwynn Oak, 21207 and the Bank 
account has been established in M&T Bank using the post office box number and the 
Organization Federal ID. Treasurer Sue Williams, Arnold Goering, and Walter B. Hollman, Sr., are 
on the signature card for M&T Bank and Pickup for the Post Office Box. 

 
Officer Glass said he would close the previous organizations bank account and the funds would 
be given to Treasurer Sue Williams for the new organizations bank account. 

 
It was reported that the By-Laws are in the process of being updated for the NSTBC, prior to 
filling for 501C (3) status. 

 
New Business: 
 

The membership decided to have the next NSTBC monthly meeting at Corinthian Lounge & 
Restaurant on July 9, 2012, starting at 6pm. Located 7107 Windsor Mill Rd, Windsor Mill, MD 
21244. 
 
It was suggested that we setup a NSTBC table at some of the community events for Voter 
Registration. 

 
Collaboration: 
 

During the discussion of the community’s issues, Officer Glass recorded the incidents from the 
members present and provided updates on some previous problems in the community, and will look 
into current incidents, and will also pass on incidents that occur in adjoining precinct that affects our 
communities. He also said he would provide a list of the community meeting times location.  

  



Comments were made by: 
 

President thanked Treasurer Sue Williams and SGT-At-Arms for their evolvement in the 
establishment of the Bank Account and Treasurer Sue Williams for her work on the Post 
Office Box Account. 
 
Vice President Aaron Barnett suggested that we get involved in community events. The 
upcoming Youth Gospel Fest for June 30th, and August activity with the possibility of 
providing Voter Registration support. Sue Williams volunteered proved voter 
registration support for the Youth Gospel Fest on June 30th. 
 
 

The meeting was adjournment 8:33 PM 
 
Attendees: 
 

President Walter B. Hollman, Sr. Westview Park 
Vice President Aaron Barnett  Powhatan Farms 
Treasurer Sue Williams  Robin Hall 
SGT-At-Arms Arnold Goering  East Catonsville Manor 
Carroll Watkins   Gwynn Oaks 
Nancy Cadigan    Baltimore Public Library 
Officer Bryen Glass   BCPD 


